
Jerome Manarchuck
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Frank Jazzo <jazzo@fhhlaw.com >
Sent:

	

Wednesday, May 02, 2018 4:13 PM
To:

	

Jerome Manarchuck
Subject:

	

WFIL(AM), Philadelphia, PA
Attachments:

	

getim portletter_exh.pdf

Jerry,

Please be advised that WFIL(AM), Philadelphia, PA, resumed licensed operations on April 16, 2018. Accordingly, the
attached STA is no longer needed and the licensee will not be requesting an extension.

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please let me know.

Thanks,

Frank

F1etchor,HeaId & fffIdreth

Frank ft Jazzo, Member
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100 I Arlington, VA 22209
Tel: 703.812.0470 Fax: 703.812.0486 I Mobile: 202.422.5894
iazzo@fhhlaw.com I www.fhhlaw.com I www.commlawblog.com
* a Professional Limited Liability Company


